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Providing members with safe, reliable, 
affordable electricity and enhancing the 
quality of life for members and their local 
communities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Office Hours           7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. M-Th  

Office: 641.584.2251
Toll Free: 800.349.2832

Thompson	 216 Jackson St. | P.O. Box 65
Thompson, IA 50478

St. Ansgar  110 Industrial Park Dr. | P.O. Box 70
St. Ansgar, IA 50472

Outage Reporting	 Thompson: 641.584.2200
		  St. Ansgar: 641.713.4646

System Wide: 888.417.3007

Secure Payment Phone Line        833.890.4830
Digging & Line Location	 Call 811

Website		  www.heartlandpower.com
Email	 energy@heartlandpower.com
Facebook         facebook.com/heartlandpower
Twitter	              twitter.com/heartland_power
Instagram      instagram.com/heartland_power

CEO/GENERAL MANAGER	 Jon Leerar

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Don Knudtson, President             641.590.1416
Mark Kingland, Vice-President 
	           & DPC Director     641.590.4400 
Vince Morische, Secretary           641.220.4841
Tricia Jaeger, Treasurer                641.330.6903
Michael Cole
      Asst. Secretary-Treasurer      641.512.1474

Roger Solomonson, Director       641.590.0049
Steve Groth, Director 	 641.590.2581

$25 Bill Credit Winners:
Nancy Hahn, Charles City

This Month’s Question:
What part of our annual member 
appreciation event is most 
appealing to you?

Quiz Guidelines
Each member who sends in the correct 

answer by the 20th of the month will be 
entered in a drawing for a $25 bill credit. 

Mail or email quiz answers to
energy@heartlandpower.com.

Monthly Quiz

Local Students 
Attend Youth Tour

HPC’s Brad Pecinovsky Passes the 
Torch as Former QSI President

Scarlett Byrnes and Abbey Muller recently par-
ticipated in the National Youth Tour, sponsored 
by Heartland Power Cooperative. They spent a 
week this June with other student leaders from 
across Iowa.
For nearly 60 years, this weeklong leadership 
development program provides high school 
students opportunities to learn about govern-
ment, the electric cooperative business model 
and today’s pressing issues in the energy indus-
try. Students met their elected representatives 
in the U.S. House and Senate, toured historic 
sites and ran their very own Snack Cooperative.
If you will be a High School Sophomore or 
Junior this fall and are interested in learning 
how you can participate in Heartland Power 
Cooperative’s 2025 Youth Tour program, con-
tact 641.584.2251 or visit our website at www.
heartlandpower.com. Search for “Iowa Youth 
Tour” on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter to 
see the group’s recent adventures from 2024.

HPC’s Safety and Compliance Coor-
dinator, Brad Pecinovsky, recently 
completed a three-year term on 
the elected executive board of 
Quad State Instructors (QSI). QSI 
is a group of electric utility pro-
fessionals that are responsible for 
or play a key role in safety, train-
ing, and compliance, primarily at 
electric cooperatives and across the 
industry.
During his term, Brad served as 
secretary, vice-president, and most 
recently as president for the group.
Since its inception in 1964, QSI has 
grown to over 180 members across 
27 states. QSI’s wide-variety of con-
ferences, committees, and projects 
are always organized around the 
fundamental value of increasing 
safety awareness and education.
Congratulations, and thank you, 
Brad, for your service and ded-
ication to Heartland Power Co-
operative! Your leadership and 
commitment to the safety of our 
employees, cooperative members, 
and the industry as a whole are 
outstanding and sincerely appreci-
ated.

Brad Pecinovsky, HPC Safety and Compliance 
Coordinator (L), receives an award of rec-

ognition for his service as President at QSI’s 
annual meeting.

Scarlett Byrnes (L) and Abbey 
Muller (R) stand near the U.S. 

Capitol during the 2024 Youth Tour.


